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NEWS

Applications for postgraduate Training
Gordon Memorial College Trust Fund (GMCTF)
Dr Eluzai Hakim

Member, Executive Committee of the GMCTF

This is to remind applicants for GMCTF grants for the academic year 2023/2024 that applications for grants close 
on 28th February 2024.

All applications must be made online through the following website www.gmctf.org and must be accompanied with 
two letters of reference one of which must be from a referee in the area of study.

Those applying for the first time must have admission to a postgraduate course in a recognised university outside the 
Sudan and South Sudan. For those already holding a grant who wish to renew their grants for a year or more must 
demonstrate progress in their studies. This category of applicants should append a letter of recommendation from 
their course supervisor, Head of Department  or the Dean of the Faculty where the studies are undertaken.

GMCTF encourages female applicants and applicants in non-medical fields as well.

http://www.gmctf.org

